
Main St Family Medical Centre 
67-73 Main St, Blacktown NSW 2148 
Ph: 02 8822 7300, Fax: 02 8822 7333 
www. mainstfamily medical. com.au  

ABN 74 199 044 163 

Date 11t  August 2024 

Dear Ms Louisa Li, 

am writing to express my support for your research study, "Integrated health mobile text messaging 

people with Type 2 Diabetes Mellitus for 24 months," to be conducted by you and your research team. 

The practice is very supportive of research efforts dedicated to improving the delivery of health care to all 

local people with Type 2 Diabetes Mellitus. 

To that end, the Clinic will make patient personal/social and medical information available to you and your 

research team for a period of 24 months beginning September 2024, during which time you will be 

permitted to abstract data regarding patients' diabetes related health management. The following 

computer softwares including Best practice, Medical director or Pracsoftware will be permitted to use. 

We look forward to learning the results of your research. 

Wit I 	'd regards, 

Desy Rsila ati 

Practice Manager 

Main St Family medical centre 


